
BRIDGETON PUBLIC CHARTER SCHOOL 

790 E. COMMERCE STREET 

BRIDGETON, NJ 08302 

856-497-8202 

 
 
Student Illness Policy 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
In order to prevent the spread of illness and to help students get well quicker, parents should keep 
students home who show signs of the following: 
 

- Vomiting   - Diarrhea 
- Severe Sore Throat  - Discharge from the eyes 
- Fever   - Stomach pain 
- Ear ache 

It is school policy that if these symptoms are found in a child at school, parents will be notified and the 
student will be sent home. 

**Children should remain home until they are symptom free for A FULL 24 HOURS.** 

Keeping a child home for 24 hours not only helps them to rest and get well, but allows the illness to pass 
the stage where it will easily spread to other students. 

As always, encourage your children and family to practice good hand washing to prevent the spread of 
illness. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

 

Maryanne McCarty, RN 
School Nurse 


